
HB 1189 -- HOME INSPECTIONS

SPONSOR: Plocher

This bill prevents a political subdivision from requiring a
property owner from having a home inspection conducted of a
residential property regarding the sale of the property. The bill
does not apply to any inspection requirement of new construction or
occupancy permits.


